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I highly oppose this measure. With the new administration the raceway is well under 

the EPA limits.  We all know leaded fuel has zero effect on anything.  This is only a 

power grab and an excuse to shut down the raceway.  PIR was there before any of 

those neighborhoods were.  People can do there home work before they buy a house 

just like everyone else. The parts per million of lead particles are so miniscule that 

they don't even bother a small bird or insect let alone a human.  This is complete 

horse shit. 


